
 

 

28th March 2024 

 

Science Week 2024 – Monday 11th March 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This year’s Science Week will be taking place on the week commencing 11th March. This 

year’s theme is ‘TIME’ and the children will be discussing what ‘time’ means to them and 

where we can see it in our day to day lives.  

 

Please see the timetable below of fun events your children will be taking part in: 

 

Day Event 

Monday/Tuesday Trip to Ashmole Academy to watch fun 

experiments! 

Wednesday Key Stage assembly with Science 

challenges and a Superhero Show! 

Thursday Year group workshops on Silly Science 

with Professor Nitrate! 

Friday Dress Up Day / Experiment afternoon / 

Poster competition prize giveaway! 

 

Dress Up Day 

 

To celebrate the importance of Science Week, we would like to invite all pupils to dress 

up on Friday 15th March 2023.  The theme of the dress up will be TIME so, the children 

should dress-up as Historical figures from any period in time. For example, 

Caveman/Woman, Ann Boleyn, Cleopatra, King Henry IIIV, WWII Soldier, Florence 

Nightingale, Napoleon, Julius Caesar, a Viking, a Roman, a Greek God etc. 

 

Poster Competition 

 

Students can get creative and enter the British Science Association’s annual, UK-wide 

poster competition around the theme, ‘TIME.’ Their poster can be anything that links to 

the theme and details and examples are included in the Power Point Presentation 

attached to this email, and the British Science Association information sheet attached. 

 



 

 

 

The 5 best posters will be entered into the draw to win a prize from the British Science 

Association , however Ashmole Primary will ALSO be giving away prizes for the 6 best 

posters entered!  Please hand in your poster by Wednesday 13th March to your class 

teacher with your: first name, surname, age and class. Winners will be announced and 

prizes awarded in Friday’s Merit Assembly.  

 

Have a look at what you can win… 

 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support and we cannot wait for Science Week 

to start!! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr Evaghoras  

Science and Eco-Warrior Lead 


